
Building a Stronger Community 
 

 
Mike Stark 

 County Manager 
 

Jim Cox 
Deputy County Manager 

  
Community Development 

209 South Oliver Drive 
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 

Phone: (505) 334-4550 Fax: (505) 334-4561 
www.SJCounty.net 

Michele Truby Tillen, CFM 
 Community Development Director 

 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 
ATTEMPT TO NOTIFY 
VARIANCE HEARING 

 
 
 
RE:  Burnin’ Barrel Dispensary – 5775 US 64, Farmington, NM  87401 
 
Burnin’ Barrel Dispensary, Bryan Johnson owner, has requested a variance from 
San Juan Ordinance 120 – Cannabis Regulation, specifically the requirement for 
a 300 ft buffer area between residential structures and a Cannabis Business.  
The proposed retail area will be located at 5775 US 64, Farmington, NM  87401. 
 
A public hearing will be held on November 16, 2022 @ 9:30am in the San Juan 
County Commission Chambers – 100 S Oliver Dr, Aztec, NM 87410.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at 505-334-4313 if you have any questions.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Michele Truby-Tillen 
Community Development Director 
 

Attention Persons with Disabilities: The facilities are fully accessible to persons with 
mobility disabilities. If you plan to attend the meeting and will need an auxiliary aid or 
service, please contact the County Executive Office at (505) 334-4271 so that 
arrangements can be made. 
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